
ADVANCE NOTICE: ABNORMAL LOADS THROUGH ABERFORD 

PARKING RESTRICTIONS ON MAIN STREET 
 

Dear householder/vehicle owner, 

Please be aware that there will be a number of abnormal loads passing through Aberford: 
Great North Road, Bunkers Hill and Main Street on route to John Smith’s Brewery, 
Tadcaster between approximately 20:00hrs and 22:00hrs on the following dates: 

 

Monday 25th March 2019 

Tuesday 26th March 2019 

Wednesday 27th March 2019 

Thursday 28th March 2019 

Monday 1st April 2019 

Tuesday 2nd April 2019 

Thursday 4th April 2019 

 

The width of the loads are 5.8 metres and 6.1 metres high. As a result, they cannot 
negotiate their way through the village with vehicles parked on both sides of the road. 

Therefore, the co-operation of residents is requested in only parking on the 
SOUTHBOUND side of the road until the Abnormal Load has successfully passed through. 

A comprehensive road survey was undertaken in order to restrict the passage of the loads 
to main trunk roads wherever possible. However, due to their height, options were 
severely restricted. Consequently, the route through Aberford is the only workable 
option. 

We do apologise for any inconvenience and your co-operation is greatly appreciated. 

If you have any enquiries about the movements, please contact Philip Neal on 07836 
276332 or email rp_abloads@btinternet.com.  

 


